Royce Swensen

From: Karlee Jarvis <Karlee)@utahcounty.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 11:01 AM
To: bcooper@alpinecity.org; tlurker@americanfork.gov; clerk@cedarfort.town;

cmulvey@cedarhills.org; laura.oscarson@draper.ut.us; fkofoed@emcity.org; Royce
Swensen; recorder@fairfieldtown.org; genolaclerk@gmail.com;
goshentown@gmail.com; scottle@highlandcity.org; twilson@lehi-ut.goy;
kmoosman@lindoncity.org; cborown@mapleton.org; jbates@orem.org;
kimh@payson.org; kkresser@pgcity.org; jeffn@salemcity.org; ashirley@santaquin.org;
clopiccolo@saratogaspringscity.com; tsilver@spanishfork.org; kcrane@springville.org;
Pams@vineyardutah.org; recorder@woaodlandhills-ut.gov; Rozan Mitchell

Subject: Voter Participation Areas

Dear City Recorder,

We recognize that you need to adopt the new voter participation areas on January 1, 2022. We are delayed in getting
these created due to the timeframe the census data was completed as a result of COVID. We received final maps from
the legislature less than two weeks ago. Currently we are working on the local school board boundaries and should have
those completed by December 6. Our goal is to have the voting precincts completed by mid-December and the voter
participation maps completed before the Christmas break.

Since most of you will only have one city council meeting in the month of December our recommendation would be to
adopt a resolution with the voter participation areas as they stand with an understanding of adopting the new voter
participation areas when they are created. Please work with your city attorney to decide what is best for your city. Feel
free to reach out if you have any questions. Again, we apologize for the delay.

Thank you,

Karlee Jo Jarvis

Elections Coordinator
Utah County Clerk/Auditor
801.851.8121
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